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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  
James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Gene Crump

Lloyd Cowart

Ronda Starks

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, June 19, 2008, for a regular monthly meeting at the Hart County Administration Building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  James McMullan, Chairman, Gene Crump, Anne Thompson, Lloyd Cowart and Ronda Starks. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, Clerk, Mr. Techo and Mrs. Hamilton.  
Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the June 5, 2008 minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to accept the RDC addendum and move forward with the revised contract. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to accept the GA RDC invoice and forward for payment. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to recommend payment for two invoices for Pinnacle Mapping concerning the mapping project. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Jon Caime, County Administrator, briefly joined meeting to discuss those companies interviewed concerning the revaluation, 
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart that it was consensus of the Board of Assessors that it is not necessary to re-issue the RFP out for bid again. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to recommend to the Board of Commissioners that it was the consensus of the Board of Assessors to accept the proposal of GMASS for the revaluation of all real property in Hart County subject to meeting with company to discuss details and cost refinement. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
*** The next regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be Thursday, July 3, 2008 at 9:00 A.M.
There being no further business, Mr. Cowart made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:05 P.M.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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